
                                     MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILE 

 

DATE:    May 24, 2013     
 
RE:  3812 Flagler Ave (permit application # 6430) 

 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Interim Urban Forestry Manager,  
                     City of Key West 
 
An application was received for the removal of (1) Cabbage Palm.  A site 
inspection was done on May 23, 2013 and documented the following: 
 
Tree Species:   Cabbage Palm  (Sabal palmetto) 
 

                        
                          



 
 
Yard is being re-landscaped.  Palm doesn’t appear to be a good candidate for 
relocation due to its proximity to the existing fence.                              
 
Recommendations:  Recommend approval of the removal of (1) 

Cabbage Palm with a replacement of  (1) native palm, four foot tall. 

 

 
  










